
Dear DBA, 
I Emad Ahangari am writing this email to express my concern for the proposed changes 
regarding expansion of scope of practice of other Oral Health Professionals besides Dentists. 
My views align with the ADAQ and I believe this will severely restrict our practice as dentists 
in the near future considering the oversupply that is already in progress. 
 
Regards, 
Emad Ahangari 
 


